
Dear Families,  

On Behalf of the staff at Fun on the Run at St. Peter CES, we would like to say: 

Thank you for your ongoing support. Thank you for the smiles and patience. 
Most of all thank you for another successful school year with us.  

Have a great Summer! 

  
  
 

 

   

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Peter CES Newsletter 2024 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
 

Hours of Operation: 
Before School: 

 Monday-Friday: 7:00am-8:30am 
After School: Monday-Friday: 3:20pm-6:00pm 

 
Supervisor: 
Amani Ahmed 

On Site: Tuesday & Wednesday 
 

Number: (647) 863-4956 
 

Supervisor Email:supervisor.stpeter@funontheruncentre.com 
 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES: 
 

June 7th –PA Day 
June 28th – PA DAY 

Last Day of School – June 27 
 
 
 
 

 

 



Stay Connected 

@funontherunfamilies 

Head Office Information 
56 Isa Court, Vaughan, ON L4H 1J4 

W: https://www.funontherunchildcare.com/ 
E: Stpeter@funontheruncentre.com 

T: 905-265-7458 
E: @ 

funontheruncentr com 
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